Ringing for Peace Armistice 100

Did you know that 1400 bell ringers lost their lives in The Great War of 1914 - 1918?



RINGERS IN

PITMINSTER

NEED YOU!

The aim is to recruit and teach at least 1400 bell ringers by 11th November 2018 AS A NEW RINGER:

You will be able to take part in the ringing on Armistice Day 2018

Remember those who died and commemorate the end of the conflict

If you would like to learn to ring for Armistice Day 2018 contact:

Robin Williams

Tel: 01823 421579 Email: ringerspit@gmail.com